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Progress
Significant effort has been made jointly by Trafford 
Council’s and our own Project teams to publicise the 
works and coordinate with the major events which take 
place in and around the junctions, not least, Manchester 
United home fixtures, the T20 England Cricket match, a 
British Cycling Tour and in Mid-October the Manchester 
half-marathon runs through the junction.

Works to remodel the paths are underway and the road 
is planned to be resurfaced under night-time operations 
around mid-November 2023.
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Project Update
For any further information or queries 
please email: 

mcf@amey.co.uk

Work to remodel the Chester Road junction of Talbot Road 
is planned to commence in the first week of November.

Local residents and businesses will continue to be 
informed by the issue of a monthly update, along with the 
local OTP X feed and Trafford Council website.

Planned work

Three major junction improvements will be 
completed on behalf of Trafford Council, taking us to 
Spring 2024

The project will see these junctions undergoing major 
reconfiguration into cycle friendly cyclops junctions 
including all new smart signals to cut down on 
unnecessary waiting, bike lanes and remodelling of traffic 
islands. Talbot Road is very busy and local cyclists must 
use this area to get to other places. These works will make 
it easier and safer to use and improve. The three junction 
improvements will see the creation of a safe continuous 
cycling and walking link through the centre of Trafford 
opening the area up for active travel, improving safety and 
taking cars off the road.

More information about the project can be found at: 
Trafford Council/Talbot Road Upgrades


